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St. Catherine's Hospital License No. 48-01670-02
ATTN: Michael Muenzperg
President

3556 Seventh Avenue
Kenosha, WI 53141-1490

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter received July 13, 1987, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the violation identified in our letter dated

June 26, 1987. As a result of a telephone conversation on July 14, 1987,
with Mr. Marc Wojciechowski, we understand that you will request an amendment
to your license for authorization to replace the treatment timer, a component
of your Eagle Signal teletherapy timer. It should be understood that no
activity is in accord with NRC regulatory requirements unless and until it

is specifically authorized in a NRC Ticense. Steps should be taken to ensure
that NRC licensed materials are hereafter possessed and used only as
authorized by your license. We will examine this matter during a future
inspection.

Sincerely,

Ve

& PR 5 Sh}niawski, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
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